
CPCC Needs Volunteers 

For over 135 years the club has flourished, in large part, because of the dedicated support of 
member volunteers. They are essential to run all the leagues, programs and events, manage 
and maintain the property and help keep fees reasonable. As part of the registration process 
members of CPCC are required to perform volunteer hours as per the Adult Registration Form, 
unless the opt-out option is chosen.  

Hours Required vs Hours Needed 
The number of "required" volunteer hours varies depending upon the amount of curling a 
member participates in and ranges from 2 to 8 hours. These hours are considered the nominal 
contribution that a member must perform in order to fulfill their membership obligation.  
 
It is important to understand that in order to run the club effectively, many more volunteer 
hours are needed. To illustrate, in 2023-2024 the total required member volunteer hours was 
2236, however we utilized over 10,000 volunteer hours to run the leagues, programs, events 
and manage the property and club operations. If members only did the minimum hours 
required we would not be able to support the CPCC without raising membership rates 
significantly. 


